
Thursday June 27th, 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
School supplies for the K-4 classroom for the 2024-2025 school year will be purchased through 
the school. 

For the 2024/2025 School Year students will need to bring:  

1 pair of indoor, non marking running shoes 
1 pair of headphones (no earbuds) 
1 Large Ziploc freezer bag to store headphones 

1 Backpack/school bag 
1 Box of Kleenex per family 

A fee of $40.00 for grade 1-4 students and a fee of $25 for Kindergarten students will be 
charged in the fall of 2024, to cover the cost of the supplies for the 2024/2025 school year. If 
you have any questions about this please contact Miss Forsman at the school. 

Thanks, 
Miss Forsman 

 


